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February 10, 2017

Press Release: Landfill Ciosure due to flooding

Unfortunately, Clear Creek Disposal will not be able to continue
garbage collection today. Access to the Milner Butte Landfill, close to
Burley, is flooding and is compromised. Therefore, the Blaine County
Transfer Station has been closed by Executive Director, Josh Bartleme,
of Southern Idaho Solid Waste. Regular garbage collection will resume
Monday February 13, 2017, only if conditions improve. If your regular
day is Friday and your garbage was not emptied, please hold and
combine with next Friday’s collection. Southern ldaho Solid Waste will
continue to update Clear Creek Disposal regularly. Thank you for your
understanding and cooperation!




